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Science Workshop 

 
 

Monday 2nd March 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have a wonderful ‘Arctic Workshop’ coming into school on Monday 9th March. There will be a Whole School                   

Assembly and then each class will have a Map Skills workshop throughout the day. 

 

The Map Skills will take place outside, therefore we ask that your child has a ​warm coat and ​trainers ​and wellies in                      

school on that date. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Friends of the School, who have funded this for us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hunter 


